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Objective: To identify, evaluate and acquire the most advantageous parcel of real estate to 
develop the Irmo High School new wing, in accordance with Board Policy FEE “ Site Acquisition.”

Background: The Irmo High School East Wing addition has been limited by the existing site 
layout. Architectural and Engineering Firm, LS3P,  has provided multiple versions of the proposed 
wing addition. The first version placed the new wing in front of the current West Wing. This addition 
presented challenges due to its close proximity to St. Andrews Road. 

The second version of the new building placed the addition in the West wing parking lot. Under the 
current site layout, this new addition would cause daily operational challenges. For example, the 
cafeteria would be on the opposite side of campus causing a longer bell schedule to allow travel 
time between classes. 

Recommendation: In order to provide LS3P additional options to design a sustainable Irmo High 
School, including the new wing and the possibility for potential future development in creating a 
new and centrally located cafeteria, the administration requests the Board approve the purchase of 
the McDaniel property, which currently intersects the Irmo High School campus. The following 
presentation will outline this proposal. 
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PRELIMINARY ESTIMATED TOTAL PROJECT COST




